
 

 
 
 
 

 
September 15th, 2020 
 
Toronto and East York Community Council 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 
 
Dear Chair and Members, 
 

RE: New Business Item – Turn Prohibitions – Bloor Street West and Perth Avenue 
 
BACKGROUND: 

 
The Junction Triangle Traffic Management Committee, in conjunction with City staff and 
my office, have proposed several changes to traffic regulations in the neighbourhood to 
improve road safety. One of the final proposed measures includes turn prohibitions from 
Bloor Street West on to Perth Avenue during peak hours. Over the summer months and 
on several previous occasions, I consulted with the community by way of a letter that 
detailed the proposed changes. The majority of the responses demonstrated clear 
support of the turn prohibitions. Therefore, I am presenting this motion to implement 
these measures.  
 

RECOMMENDATION:  
 
It is recommended that: 
 
1. City Council prohibit eastbound left turns from 7:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. Monday to 
Friday (bicycles excepted) from Bloor Street West to Perth Avenue. 
 
2. City Council prohibit westbound right turns from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. Monday to 
Friday (bicycles excepted) from Bloor Street West to Perth Avenue. 

 
Thank you for your consideration. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ana Bailão  
Deputy Mayor 
Councillor, Ward 9 – Davenport 


